
 
 

Important Details regarding the following:  

WISCONSIN TECHNICAL COLLEGE SYSTEM 

YOUTH APPRENTICESHIP (YA) DUAL ENROLLMENT GRANT  

 

 In order to qualify for the grant, students must already be a YA at the time they complete 

the YA Dual Enrollment application. 

 The school-based coordinator, regional coordinator, and/or high school staff member 

signing the YA Dual Enrollment application is responsible for ensuring that the student is 

a YA student and the courses they are applying for meeting the YA-related instruction. 

 The grant will be expended on a first come, first serve basis. 

 The grant does NOT cover the cost of books.  The grant will only pay for the tuition/fees 

for the courses they are approved to take on the YA Dual Enrollment application. 

 Students who drop or fail a class will not be required to pay BTC for the tuition/fees of 

the course. 

 The students must complete the following steps in order to enroll at BTC: 

1. Submit the YA Dual Enrollment Application to BTC Early College Specialist 

2. Apply to BTC online and complete the “Other High School Programs” 

Application. 

3. Submit the Consent/Release Form 

4. Submit the Statement of Understanding 

5. Student will be admitted after completing steps 1-4. Student will receive 

acceptance letter from BTC with a link to sign up for a SCN orientation. 

6. Student attends SCN orientation and enrolls in the course. 

 Questions should be directed to: 

Alissa Grenawalt, Early College Specialist 

agrenawalt4@blackhawk.edu 

608-757-6983 
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